
MHS Remote Learning Fridays 

Teachers will: 

· Be on campus for regular working hours 

· Assign work for students 

· Assignments could be unfinished work from earlier in the week or new 

assignments that pertain to previous lessons but should not be “busy work” 

· No new material or major assessments 

· Assignment should not take more than approx. 30 minutes to complete 

· Assignment should not require Internet access—if it does, you will need to 

provide a hard copy to students that require it (please make a list of students who 

say they do not have Internet access). 

· Use time for planning, uploading digital content, grading, making parent 

contacts, etc. 

· Be available for assisting students, especially those who have been absent during 

that week (You are not required to schedule standing meeting times.) 

· Participate in PLCs to collaborate with co-workers 

Assignment ideas that would not require Internet access AND would limit 

making copies: 

· Reading assignment from a book or from a document that could be loaded be 

downloaded to laptops prior to that Friday---this may or may not have an 

accompanying writing assignment; you could give a quiz on content on Monday to 

hold them accountable 

· Any written assignment that could be typed in Word or written on notebook 

paper 

· Textbook assignments that would allow student to type or write on paper. 

 

 



MHS Remote Learning Fridays: 

Students will: 

· Be allowed to work from home; students who come on campus will go to a designated area to 

complete assignments 

· Should complete unfinished and new assignments before school resumes the following 

Monday (consequences for incomplete work could be an absence and/or a zero for the 

assignment) 

· Check email 

· Contact teachers if they are in need of assistance 

· Be allowed to eat lunch in the cafeteria; students who remain on campus after lunch will be 

required to go to the designated meeting room 

 

 Busses will not run. 

 

 Breakfast and lunch will be served, and all  students will continue to have access to free 

breakfast and lunch.  

 


